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Christopher Cooney

Subject: FW: New Dockets

 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 1:07 PM 
To: Catherine Beard 
Subject: RE: New Dockets 
 
Thank you! 
 
From: Catherine Beard  
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 1:06 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: New Dockets 
 
They should actually both be B1f. 
 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 12:51 PM 
To: Catherine Beard 
Subject: New Dockets 
 
Hi Catherine, I am currently entering the new dockets for Marco Island Cable and U.S. Metropolitan 
(New Docket Nos. 150154-TX and 150155-TX).  I note that the prog mod is listed as B1k rather than 
B1f... I just want to confirm that B1k is correct before I set that in stone.   
 
Thank you! 
 
Dorothy 
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